WOLF CREEK TOWNSHIP INFORMATIONAL LETTER

Residents of Wolf Creek Township:

CLEAN-UP DAY this year will be held on Saturday, August 11, 2018 between the
hours of 8:00 A.M.—12:00 noon at the Township Garage. There will be dumpsters
for general rubbish and the following are excluded:

1. NO Paint Cans unless sealed and dry.

2. NO Refrigeration Units unless tagged with an Official
Certification Sticker “Freon Removed” from a Registered
Technician.

3. NO Electronics this year.

We will also be taking Tires. NO tires on rims and limited to Car and Light Truck Tires. The
Township will assume the fee so please use this opportunity to clean up any tires you are not
using.

If you have Scrap Metal you wish to donate, we will have a Township Truck parked at the
Garage for collection. Also, if you would be interested in helping with Clean-Up Day, please call
the Township Office at 814-786-8102.

The Township Picnic will not be held this year, due to low attendance the past few years.
TOWNSHIP INFORMATION

e Township Office hours are 9:00 AM.—1:00 P.M. M, W, TH.

e The Township’s website is www.wolfcreektownship.com.

e Enclosed is a list of Township Officials.

e The Grove City Community Library offers free membership to Wolf Creek
Township Residents. If you haven’t picked up your membership card, remember
to do so.

(Over)


http://www.wolfcreektownship.com/

PROJECTS

The Township received a grant this year in the amount of $64,174 under the Low Volume Roads
Project, through the Mercer County Conservation District, for 1,425 feet of West Gilmore Road.
This project allows for proper drainage and improves the road’s overall condition. The
Township also is providing funds to repair the remaining areas and place Double Seal Coat on
the entire road.

Another grant was awarded under the Low Volume Roads Project, in the amount of $37,400 to
Wolf Creek Township, for Driving Surface Aggregate to be placed on 1,540 feet of Old School
Road.
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We would like to thank Jim Morton (far left) for his years of service.
We appreciate his knowledge and commitment to the Township, and
he will be greatly missed.

We welcome Chuck Weber (2"d from right) as the new Township
Supervisor. Chuck began a 6 year term at the beginning of 2018, and
we wish him the best of luck.

Join us at Clean-Up Day and enjoy a complimentary hot dog!!
The Wolf Creek Township Supervisors

John Ligo, Chairman

Greg Chiappini, Vice Chairman
Chuck Weber, Supervisor
Lorey North, Secretary



